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Comments: I am writing to express my concerns about the proposed extension of snowmobile season on

Beartooth Pass.  For years I have enjoyed the Memorial Day opening of the pass to get out on my skis - both

cross country and downhill - to experience its beauty and thrills.  Extending the snowmobile season to June 15 as

proposed would potentially increase conflict between non-motorized and motorized over-snow use - snowmobiles

would certainly negatively impact my enjoyment of a cherished activity in a spectacular place.


